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Dear First Grade Parents,                                             
August 30, 2017                                                                
     Welcome to Rancho Rosal’s First Grade! 

· Please take time to read & fill out all forms on-line on the District/School Webpage.  Please verify the information on the Emergency card asap. 
· PTA membership  Be a part of our team, join PTA:  ranchorosalpta.org    
              It would be great to have 100% participation from our class!

· Back to School Night is Monday Sept. 11th, from 6:00-7:30. 
At Back-to-School Night there will be “parent helper” sign-up sheets.  We have

many opportunities to help in the classroom, or projects to do at home.  Every amount of help is greatly appreciated!!
· Morning Line Up-  Plan to send your child through the front gate; the teachers on duty will escort them out to the playground to Line Up.  I will meet my students in line each morning out on the playground at 8:05.  
     Please use the “Homework” Folder that your child brought home today for all paper correspondence.  This folder needs to come to school every day, even if it is empty.    *Please look for a weekly newsletter each Monday. 
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Homework:  Next week we will begin our reading log.  You may use books from home or the Camarillo Library to start with.  In a few weeks, we will send home "just right"

books for your child's reading level. 
* This week's Homework: Fill out, & color the birthday-information page.  Please cut out the birthday cake and send it in by Friday. 
      Also, please send a small, nutritious snack with your child to eat at morning recess.  These snacks help the children through a long morning, especially at the beginning of the year.  Lunch may be brought from home or purchased at school.  (Please see paperwork for ordering or qualifying for the lunch program.)  Milk may be purchased separately.   
                                          * Breakfast is also available on site.
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Please join me in welcoming Mrs. Dayna Davis as our student teacher.  She is 

currently working on her teaching credential through Cal State Channel Islands.
                                             Please feel free to contact me.  My email:
                                                   cdonovan@pvsd.k12.ca.us   
Sincerely, Mrs. Donovan
